PROCEEDINGS
BOARD OF ELECTION SUPERVISORS
FOR WASHINGTON COUNTY

The Board of Election Supervisors met on June 1, 1981 at 11 A. M.
The following received their commissions and were sworn in at the
Clerk of Court's Office for a two year term:

Douglas G. Bast - Democrat Member

Virgil E. Banzhoff - Democrat Member
Charles L. Downey - Republican Member

G. Elaine Rose - Democrat Substitmte Member

The Republican Substitute Member, Billy J. McPherson, Jr.,was not
present to swear in.

The Board then met to organize. DMotion by Charles Downey and seconded
by Virgil Banzhoff that Douglas Bast be reappointed Chairman of the
Board. Motion carried. Virgil Banzhoff will be the Vice-Chairman

of the Board and Charles L. Downey will be the Secretary.

Motion by Mr. Banzhoff and seconded by Mr. Downey that William F.
Dunham, Jr. be retained as Attorney to the Board.

The Board decided to continue having the regular meetings on the
second Tuesday of each month at 2 P. M. at the Board office.

Mr. Downey gave a report on the MAEO meeting that was held in
Rockville on May 27, 1981. He detailed the report that was given
by the Salary Review Committee. This committee will present its
report to the State Board on Wednesday, June 3. We are awaiting
the outcome of this proposséiibefore further action is taken for
reclassification of our office staff.

Motion by Mr. Banzhofff and seconded by Mr. Downey tha the
luncheon meeting be adjourned at 12:45 P.M. Motion carried.
The next regular meeting will be held on July 14 at 2 P. M.

Respectfully submitted,
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Dorothy ﬁ% Waters



